
    

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
April 13, 2023 
    

 
West 3rd Street Closure 

Between Superior Avenue and Frankfort Avenue 
Traffic Advisory 

Begins the Week of April 24, 2023 
(Ward 3) 

 
Expect additional traffic notices as work progresses 

 

CLEVELAND – Starting April 24, 2023, W. 3rd Street will be fully closed to vehicular and 
pedestrian traffic between Superior Avenue and Frankfort Avenue until November 2024 
due to the construction of the Sherwin Williams Headquarters.  Signage detailing detours 
will be in place at that time.  Please expect delays in this area. 

Motorist should be alert for traffic signage and flaggers used to direct traffic at the 
designated sidewalk repair work sites. 

Should there be any questions, please contact Mr. Andrew Cross at 216-664-3197. 

 

Editor’s Note: Road construction invariably presents hazards to the public. All travelers are 
urged to use caution in construction zones. Public safety and the safety of workers is a top 
priority. 

 

About the City of Cleveland  

The City of Cleveland is committed to improving the quality of life for its residents by 
strengthening neighborhoods, delivering superior services, embracing diversity and 
making Cleveland a desirable, safe city in which to live, work, play, and do business. For 
more information on the City of Cleveland, visit online at www.clevelandohio.gov, 
Twitter at @cityofcleveland or Facebook at www.facebook.com/cityofcleveland. 
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